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Friday 6th January 2023 

St Margaret Mary’s Letter:  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to wish everyone a very warm welcome back. I do hope you and your families had a restful 
Christmas holidays. 

 

Reminders 

Breakfast Club and After School Clubs: A reminder that breakfast club is running once again and that 
places for this can be booked on-line. Please see the Main Office for any further information or queries. 

At the start of the week, we will update our after-school provision for the coming half term. This will be 
at a cost of £10 for 5 sessions, with all payments made online via School Spider.  Sessions will start week 
beginning 16th January, with the exception of the Little Sports Provision on Tuesday and Wednesday. This 
will commence next week, with all bookings made as usual via their website/online-booking system.  

[Rec-Y2: Tuesday Y3-Y6: Wednesday] 

 

Swimming: Yesterday we received notification that Broadway Baths is still unavailable for public use. 
Unfortunately, this means that we are unable to access the provision. The estimated completion of works 
is unknown, but we will update you as soon as we receive confirmation of this. 

 

Feast of the Epiphany: Today we celebrated the special Feast of the Epiphany of our Lord. Children in Key 
Stage Two celebrated Mass in the morning. Across the school children have reflected upon the 
importance of this special event, the visit of the Wise Men and God’s special gift to us, his Son, Jesus our 
Lord.  

We can approach the New Year, with the reassurance of this and the strength that Jesus is present in our 
lives and is with us on our journey through this New Year.  

 

 

http://www.st-margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk/


 

 

It has been a pleasure to welcome the children back to school this week and see the enthusiasm with 

which they have returned. It has been lovely to see you, our parents and friends of the school after the 

Christmas break.  I would like to wish everyone a Peaceful and Happy New Year. We look forward to the 

opportunities that this year brings and the experiences that lie ahead for us all.  

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely, restful weekend. 

 

Take care and God bless! 

 

 

 

Mr Sutton 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 
In the time of King Herod, after Jesus was born in Bethlehem of Judea, Wise Men from the East came to 

Jerusalem, asking, 

“Where is the child who was born king of the Jews? For we observed his star at its rising, and we have 

come to its rising, and we have come to pay him homage.” 

 


